Dear All,
Humberside has a significant length of coastline and numerous inland rivers and lakes. We want people to enjoy the water safely and we are fully committed to preventing drowning incidents from happening in the first place. Unfortunately, over recent weeks we have witnessed an alarming increase in water activity especially around local lakes and rivers.
In order to prevent incidents we feel more education is needed, not only in schools but also through engagement with the public in awareness campaigns, to enable people to fully understand the risks and are better prepared.
We have a dedicated team of qualified officers who deliver water safety packages across our Service area.  We also work in partnership with the Royal National Lifeboat Institution (RNLI) and Royal Life Saving Society (RLSS) to deliver joint water safety initiatives.
 
As the summer holidays approach, with the potential of hotter days the appetite to cool off in open water increases. We are therefore asking for your support.
 
We would greatly appreciate it if you could stress to your children and young people about the dangers of playing in water for example; cold water shock, underwater obstacles and transition of waterborne diseases. Hopefully this will help in preventing any drowning incidents over the coming summer period. 
 
If you require additional information please use the links provided below.
 
 
https://humbersidefire.gov.uk/your-safety/water-safety-and-drowning-prevention
 
https://staywise.co.uk/home
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